
Customer notice
The Minnesota Public Utilities 
Commission (Commission) has 
approved an adjustment to the 
Conservation Cost Recovery 
Adjustment (CCRA) factor, which 
is part of the Resource Adjustment 
on your monthly electric service 
statement. This rider recovers 
costs associated with Conservation 
Improvement projects. Beginning 
October 1, 2022, the Resource 
Adjustment will have updated 
CCRA factors by Service Category 
as described here based on the 
Commission’s order.

Service category Section Rate per kWh

Residential 9.01, 9.02 0.880¢ kWh

Farm 9.03 0.879¢ kWh

General Service 10.01, 10.02, 10.03, 10.07 0.893¢ kWh

Large General Service 10.04, 10.05, 10.06, 14.02, 14.03 0.897¢ kWh

Irrigation Service 11.02 0.544¢ kWh

Outdoor Lighting 11.03, 11.04, 11.07 1.267¢ kWh

OPA 11.05 0.749¢ kWh

Controlled Service Deferred 14.01, 14.06 0.939¢ kWh

Controlled Service Interruptible 14.04 0.923¢ kWh

Controlled Service Off Peak 14.07, 14.12 0.648¢ kWh
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For more information  
contact Customer Service  

at 800-257-4044  
or visit otpco.com.


